
Music Department Recap by Mrs. Anna Davis 

What a busy and wonderful year our musicians have had! The 6​th​ grade band kicked off the year by 
bringing pep and vitality to the homecoming Pep Rally held at AC-T. November brought the Veterans 
Day program. All students sang with pride and presented a patriotic tribute to our Veterans. Next, we 
had a marvelous Winter concert in December. Additionally, in December a number of our 6​th​ grade band 
students joined the Albert City Community Band at the town’s Winterfest celebration. Thank you to 
Keith Moe for inviting our students to participate in this way. In January, Graham Welle, Kylie Anderson, 
and Leah Bean represented AC-T at the Strong Foundations Honor Band held in Sioux City, Iowa. Our 3​rd 
and 4​th ​graders experienced working with a live orchestra through the Carnegie Hall ​Link Up​ program in 
March. Also in March, our musicians presented a program to honor grandparents. In April, Kylie 
Anderson, Leah Bean, Max Bjork, Alexandra Loving, Lindsey Peck, Jack Stepec, and Lilly Thayer, 
participated in NW Iowa Honor Choir held in Orange City. We finished the year with an exciting Spring 
Concert. A huge “bravo” goes out to AC-T musicians for a very fine, musical year!  


